
 May 
Royal Writer 

  
       We are bringing our Royal Writing full circle. We started with a letter 
challenge and we are finishing with a letter challenge. 
 
     The Royal Writing Challenge for May is to write a letter to a student who will 
be moving up to your current grade level. Tell the student about what you 
learned, as well as the fun and exciting activities that happened in your grade and 
classroom. If you have wise advice for the incoming student please share your 
wise advice. Think about specials, lunch, field trips, special projects, stories, and 
challenges that made this school year memorable. 
 
     You can use the attached letter templates or make up one of your own. 
Decorate your letter with pictures and colors. We will hang them in the halls next 
September to welcome our students to their new grade levels.  
 
     Finish strong, Royal Writers!! 
 
Due Date: May 28, 2019 
 


